
 
 

Measure H Review  
  

 

Citizens Bond Oversight 
Committee Members 
Needed 
In November 2000, the voters of the State of California approved 
an amendment of the California Constitution (Proposition 39) 
lowering the voter approval requirement from 2/3rds to 55% for 
school districts that provide voters a specific list of projects, a 
committee of appointed citizens to oversee the expenditure of 
funds and an annual performance audit and financial audit of the 
bond funds and bond projects. In addition, Proposition 39 provides 
that the Citizens' Bond Oversight Committee shall have at least 
seven (7) members who shall serve up to two (2) terms of two (2) 
years each. 

Measure H was passed in compliance with Proposition 39, and the 
Hillsborough City School District is establishing a Citizens Bond 
Oversight Committee for this bond measure.  If you are interested 
in serving on the committee, there are open seats; please contact 
the district office for an application.   

 

West School Sewer Pipe 

We are excited to bring you the latest update on the upcoming 
project to replace the sewer line at West School. This initiative aims to 
ensure our school's infrastructure's safety, efficiency, and reliability, 
providing an optimal learning environment for our students. 
Currently, in the preparatory work phase, the project team will 
conduct detailed inspections, surveys, and assessments to identify the 
specific requirements and create a comprehensive implementation 
plan. 

 New Colors for North and South 
School  

Currently, we are in the preconstruction phase, 
which involves meticulous planning and 
preparations to ensure a successful outcome. 
Our dedicated design and construction team 
has been hard at work finalizing the details of 
the color palette, considering the valuable 
feedback received from the community. 

In addition, we are in the bidding process, 
where we will reach out and advertise to the 
public to obtain competitive proposals for the 
project. We understand the importance of 
selecting a reliable, experienced contractor 
who delivers high-quality artistry within the 
allocated budget and timeline. 

While the project is still in its early stages, we 
want to assure everyone that progress is being 
made behind the scenes. We are committed to 
transforming the exterior of North School into 
a visually appealing and vibrant space that 
reflects the spirit of our community. 

Classroom Technology 

We are delighted to inform you that all the 
necessary equipment has been successfully 
ordered and is being prepared for 
deployment to each classroom. 

This significant milestone brings us one step 
closer to enhancing the learning experience 
for our students. The cutting-edge 
technology we have selected will empower 
educators and learners, providing them with 
the tools they need to excel in today's 
dynamic educational landscape. 

Our dedicated team has been working 
diligently behind the scenes to ensure a 
smooth implementation process. From 
coordinating with vendors to optimizing the 
classroom setups, every detail has been 
carefully considered to make this project 
successful. 
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